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Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Fwd: NOTICE

Team Hermitage <team1 hermitage@gmail.com> Wed, Oct 19, 2016 at 1:43 PM
To: Sharon.Dickinson@lacity.org

Dear Ms Dickinson,
Please add this email to council file 16-1048.

Many thanks

--------- Forwarded message----------
From: Nelson Rodriguez <nelson.rodriguez@lacity.org> 
Date: Wed, Oct 19, 2016 at 12:33 PM ‘
Subject: Re: NOTICE
To: Team Hermitage <team1hermitage@gmail.com>

Hi,

Please contact Sharon.Dickinson@lacity.org. at the City Clerk. The notice was sent last Friday to all those who spoke 
at the South Valley Area Planning Commission and anyone who signed at SVAPC wanting notice. Planning doesn't 
prepare or mail out notices that are set for PLUM. The notice can also be found on the City Clerk website.

Take care,

On Wed, Oct 19, 2016 at 12:17 PM, Team Hermitage <team1 hermitage@gmail.com> wrote:

Dear Mr. Rodriguez,

As of today October 19, 2016 the appellants have received NOTHING in regards to notice.
No mail, no emails, no nothing.
Since 2015 when notice first became an issue, people have gone out of their way to make a point in requesting notice 
whether they are the appellants or just a member of the public.
How are we to know when the PLUM hearing is held? How are we to know anything?

--------- Forwarded message----------
From: Team Hermitage <team 1hermitage@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Oct 10, 2016 at 11:18 AM 
Subject: NOTICE
To: Nelson Rodriguez <nelson.rodriguez@lacity.org>

Good morning Mr. Rodriguez,

If you could please make sure the appellants as well as the list of interested parties that has requested to be 
notified on this case get proper and timely notice of the PLUM COMMITTEE appeal, we would appreciate it.
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Thank you very much.

Team 1 Hermitage

Nelson Rodriguez, City Planning Associate
Valley Project Planning | Department of City Planning 
6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 430, Van Nuys, CA 91401 
nelson.rodriguez@lacity.org 1818-374-9903

ZIMAS provides you with property information for any parcel within the City of Los Angeles. Appointments for Case Filina or Case Condition 
Clearing with the Los Angeles Department of City Planning, please use online appointment system: http://cityplanning.lacity.org/ dick on 
Development Services Center and Make an Appointment.

Team 1 Hermitage

Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 at 4:08 PM 

From: "@greenmail.net “

To:"Nelson Rodriguez" <nelson.rodriguez@lacity.org> 

Subject: Re: PROPERTY ISSUES

Just out of curiosity Mr. Rodriguez, does anything actually get read before it enters the 'case file?’

Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 at 4:31 PM

From: "Nelson Rodriguez" <nelson.rodriguez@lacity.org>

To: “@greenmail.net”

Subject: Re: PROPERTY ISSUES

Well, let me think about this one.

If the staff has time to read it at the moment they receive it, it gets read. If the staff cannot read it due to workload, 
then a copy is made and the content is placed in the case file. This is so the content isn't lost and so the staff can go 
back to review and read all of the contents received for the case file when they have more available time to read it.
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Sent: Friday, May 13, 2016 at 12:37 PM

From: "Friends Of Valley Village” <friendsofvalleyvillage@mail.com>

To: "Nelson Rodriguez" <nelson.rodriguez@lacity.org>

Subject: Re: Determination?

As of today, we have not received any letter that yo claim was mailed out.

I have asked 4 of the other residents who had signed the pink sheet if they had receved this and they have not.

You said the ENV was already mailed out.
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Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Fwd: NOTICE

Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org> Wed, Oct 19, 2016 at 3:21 PM
To: Team Hermitage <team1hermitage@gmail.com>

Thank you for your email. Your communication will be posted to the Council file. In response to your concerns 
regarding the notice, the notice was mailed on Friday October 14, 2016 to the following addresses for the Appellants:

5306 Hermitage Avenue #2B, Valley Village, CA 91607 
9107 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 700, Beverly Hills, CA 90210

These were the only addresses provided by the Department of City Planning. The Clerk will only email if no physical 
address is available.

Sincerely,
Sharon

Sharon Dickinson, Legislative Assistant 
Planning and Land Use Management Committee

City of Los Angeles, Office of the City Clerk 
Council and Public Services 
Ph. (213)978-1074 
Fax (213) 978-1040 
sharon.dickinson@lacity.org

With MyLA311, City of Los Angeles information and services are just a few taps away. Available for download from Google Play and App Store.

[Quoted text hidden]

https ://m ail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=e0c49b70e2&view=pt&search=inbox&msg=157df08e8328cab1&siml=157dfD8e8328cab1 1/1

mailto:sharon.dickinson@lacity.org
mailto:sharon.dickinson@lacity.org
mailto:team1hermitage@gmail.com
mailto:sharon.dickinson@lacity.org


10/20/2016 City of Los Angeles Mail - Fwd: NOTICE

Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Fwd: NOTICE

Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org> Wed, Oct 19, 2016 at 3:31 PM
To: Team Hermitage <team1hermitage@gmail.com>

Attach please find a copy of the notice that was mailed on October 14, 2016 to the Applicant, Appellants and 
interested parties, regarding the public hearing for this matter. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sharon

Sharon Dickinson, Legislative Assistant 
Planning and Land Use Management Committee

City of Los Angeles, Office of the City Clerk 
Council and Public Services 
Ph. (213)978-1074 
Fax (213) 978-1040 
sharon.dickinson@lacity.org

With MyLA311, City of Los Angeles information and services are just a few taps away. Available for download from Google Play and App Store. 

[Quoted text hidden]
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